From: Tyler Dotten

To: PUC FilingCenter

Subject: Draft Solar Report

Date: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 1:15:44 PM
TWIMC,

| would like to voice my concern with the current draft solar report. | think you should change the
content and tone of your report as the current draft will not be helpful to the legislature.

Thank you for your time,

Tyler Dotten, Leed AP, CBA
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